
Scholastic Book Fair is Coming to Cold Lake Elementary School

Dear Parents and Families,

Get ready! The Scholastic Book Fair is coming our way (YAY!). Choosing their own
books empowers kids and inspires them to become Bolder, Prouder, and Stronger
Readers.
Here’s what you need to know about the Fair, which will take place from
March 21st to March 26th.
Book Fair is open for students Thursday-Tuesday from 9:00 am to 2:30 pm.
Parents are welcome Monday, March 25th and Tuesday, March 26th from 4:00 pm
to 7:00 pm. During Student led interview nights.
All purchases benefit our school and earn Scholastic Dollars that can be redeemed for
books and educational resources for our school library.
The countdown is on!
Catch you at the fair! Happy Reading

Mrs. Reekie

—------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Permission to Purchase at the Book Fair.

I give permission for my child, _______________________, to purchase books at the book fair.
I have sent $_____. These are the books that they would like (if you know which books, please
write them down).
My child can use the change to purchase school tools. Yes / No

1. _________________________________________

2. _________________________________________

3. _________________________________________

4. _________________________________________

Parent signature: ______________________________________


